Tango-Lowy, Torene

From: Stewart, Sarah

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 2:12 PM
To: Tango-Lowy, Torene

Subject: FW: ATV meeting

From: Stewart, Sarah
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 12:00 PM

To: 'Marsha Clifford' _>

Subject: RE: ATV meeting

Marsha- | am so glad that | was able to attend. It is very helpful for me to fully understand the consequences of decisions
made over the years when it comes to ATV riding.
| will follow up with Councilor Kenney and the other Commissioners directly. | want to be as helpful as possible.

Sincerely,
Sarah

From: Marsha Clifford _>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 10:08 AM

To: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: ATV meeting

September 10, 2018
Commissioner Stewart,

Thank you for meeting with our group last Wednesday to discuss ATV concerns in the North
Country. | appreciate that you extended your day in Lancaster after a full morning at Weeks
State Park.

Had the process for opening our public state and town roads to ATV traffic included equal and
fair representation for residents of our small towns in Coos County, perhaps we would not be
having problems now.

Safety, process, policing, health, and the negative life-changing effect on some residents are
main concerns that need to be addressed.

Hopefully, you understand and appreciate our effort to help find ways to restore residents’
rights to the peaceful enjoyment of their properties as well as to once again ensure safety for
all on our public roads.

Respectfully,
Marsha Clifford
Pittsburg





